From:

To: East Anglia ONE North
Subject: SPR East Anglia One North and SPR East Anglia TWO
Date: 29 September 2020 17:47:26

Dear Mr Smith,

Ref Nos: EN0O10077 and EN010078

I understand that due to the fact that Snape Maltings has been booked for the Planning
meetings re the above matter it is possible for the open hearings to be held at the Snape
Maltings. Having recently very successfully attended well run and COVID safe concerts at the
Maltings and in view of the fact that the virtual meeting disenfranchises so many people due to
poor internet coverage etc | think that holding the meeting in Snape Maltings is a much more
open and fairer way to proceed.

With best wishes

Sheridan Steen





